
From: Ted Siff <ted@parkplacepubs.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 6:13 PM 
To: Graham, Mark 
Subject: FW: OANA ltr of conditional support of DMU on 416 W 12th - C14-2020-0112 
 
Hello Mark,  
  
Just a quick note to let you know that OANA is in favor of this case being heard as scheduled this week. 
  
I’ve received unverified info that a single property owner, not affiliated with OANA, may ask for a delay. 
This is not a neighborhood association generated request.  OANA does not support a delay. 
  
Thanks, Ted 
  
Ted Siff, Board President 
Old Austin Neighborhood Association 
www.orginalaustin.org  
512-657-5414 
  
  
  

From: Ted Siff <ted@parkplacepubs.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 2:54 PM 
To: 'Graham, Mark' <Mark.Graham@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: RE: OANA ltr of conditional support of DMU on 416 W 12th - C14-2020-0112 
  
Thanks very much Mark.  Appreciate your quick response. 
  
Best, Ted 
  
Ted Siff, Board President 
Old Austin Neighborhood Association 
www.orginalaustin.org  
512-657-5414 
  
  
  

From: Graham, Mark <Mark.Graham@austintexas.gov>  
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 2:49 PM 
To: Ted Siff <ted@parkplacepubs.com> 
Subject: RE: OANA ltr of conditional support of DMU on 416 W 12th - C14-2020-0112 
  
Good afternoon Ted, 
I received the OANA Letter of Conditional Support of DMU on 416 W 12th Street Letter this afternoon. I 
will forward it with the backup material to the City Council.  
  
Regards, 

http://www.orginalaustin.org/
mailto:ted@parkplacepubs.com
mailto:Mark.Graham@austintexas.gov
http://www.orginalaustin.org/
mailto:Mark.Graham@austintexas.gov
mailto:ted@parkplacepubs.com


  
Mark Graham, Case Manager 
512-974-3574 
Mark.graham@austintexas.gov  
  
From: Ted Siff <ted@parkplacepubs.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 2:43 PM 
To: Graham, Mark <Mark.Graham@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: OANA ltr of conditional support of DMU on 416 W 12th - C14-2020-0112 
  

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

Hi Mark,  
  
I’d appreciate you including the attached support letter in the backup documents for this case. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Best, Ted 
  
Ted Siff, Board President 
Old Austin Neighborhood Association 
www.orginalaustin.org  
512-657-5414 
  
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution 
when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, 
please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.  
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